
Good morning, 

There are only two weeks left in our January Membership Drive and Buffalo Bills raffle, featuring a 65” 
smart TV, delivered right to your door! If you have not become a dues-paying member of the 
Association yet, please consider taking the leap by the end of the month. Your dues will help provide 
scholarships to current WCS seniors and provide support for school programs. (Dues are very affordable 
at $10 and $25.) Additionally, you will automatically be entered in the supersized Buffalo Bills raffle. If 
you already are a dues-paying member, raffle tickets may be purchased for $5 each or five for $20.  

 

Please visit this link for membership information (https://www.wilsoncsd.org/Page/947) and this link for 
raffle information (https://www.wilsoncsd.org/Page/1825). If you plan on attending this Tuesday's 
basketball games in the Zipp Gym, look for volunteer Beth (Attfield) Pyskaty ('87), who will be signing up 
new members and selling raffle tickets.  

 

If you have already submitted your membership form this month, please know I will be processing them 
this week and emailing you a photo of your raffle ticket. The drawing will be held on Monday, 1/30. 

 

Go Bills! 

Maureen Mahar 

Class of 1987 
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